BUFFALO GROVE HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Contributor:

1 am writing on behalf of the Buffalo Grove High School Choral Guild. I would like to ask for a donation
for our silent auction, which is a part of our annual fund-raising event known in the community as
Cabaret Night.

All funds raised by the Choral Guild support the high school’s choral music program, including the
school’s national award-winning show choir, The Expressions. The Choral Guild is a not-for-profit
organization, which the IRS has recognized as tax exempt under Section 501(c)3 of the Internal Revenue
Code. The Choral Guild is run entirely by volunteers and has no employees.

The Cabaret Night event, which will include a performance by The Expressions, will be held on Saturday,
November 5, 2016 in the theater at Buffalo Grove High School. This event is well-attended and, as a
contributor, you will have the opportunity to get your business’s name in front of many residents and
patrons of our community.

We are very proud of our high school students who participate in the musical arts and hope that we can
count on your tax deductible contribution in support of their efforts.

Any and all gifts are truly appreciated. Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to call
with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,
Amy Yohnsor
Treasurer

Donations can be picked up or mailed.

For pick up or questions, please call:

Name and Phone Number

To Mail:

1100 WEST DUNDEE ROAD ¢« BUFFALO GROVE, IL 60089 ¢ 847-718-4000



